RON and MARLENE KRANZ
18039 198" ROAD
DENISON, KANSAS 66419

To: House Financial institutions and Rural Development

From: Ron and Marlene Kranz, Denison gas customer

Date: March 2, 2021

RE: Testimony in Support of City Utility Low-Interest Program

We are customers of the Denison gas system. The unprecedented gas prices for February will

cause an extreme financial burden for all of us. The city gas system needs your support in the
form of a long-term loan in order for customers, like us, to be able to keep up with our

payments.

Thank you in advance for supporting the city utility low-interest program legislation.



